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Ms. Natalie Morris
Director

Public Communications
Humanitarian Affairs UK
40 Bloomsbury Way
London WCI1A 2SE
United Kingdom

Dear Director Morris:

It was a pleasure to receive your letter and update regarding this year’s
upcoming University Scholars Leadership Symposium, which is to be held
in Bali, Indonesia. One of the missions of our Ministry of Education is to
support projects which will further the education of young people, especially
those outstanding college or university youth, exhibiting exceptional talents.

Therefore, it is once again, an honor to offer support regarding your letter of
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invitation by forwarding to all the universities and colleges throughout

Taiwan, the information you have provided, about the 3" University
Scholars Leadership Symposium 2012.

In closing, I would like to wish you and the 2012 Symposium much success.

Sincerely,

(7’ ~

itector-General




